
 

 

     Light The Way, Inc. 

      Honoring Lives. Saving Others. 

About Us 

Light the Way, Inc. was founded in 

memory of Ryan Britagna, Ian 

Duchemin, and Christopher Hallahan, 

who lost their lives in a 2024 boating 

accident near the Saybrook Point 

Breakwater. Their tragic passing 

ignited a powerful community 

movement for change. We are dedicated 

to promoting boating safety and 

preventing future tragedies by 

educating the public, advocating for 

improved navigational aids, and 

working with government agencies to 

make our waterways safer. 

 

  

Our Mission 

 

To promote boating safety through 

education, advocacy, and community 

engagement while honoring the 

memory of Ryan Britagna,               

Ian Duchemin, and Christopher 

Hallahan. 

   

What We Do 
- Raise awareness about safe boating 

practices 

- Provide educational resources and 

workshops for the public 

- Advocate for improved navigation 

markers and lighting at hazardous 

locations 

- Work with local and federal agencies to 

improve waterway safety 

- Support legislative efforts, such as 

linking DUI offenses to boating licenses 

(BUI legislation) 
 

 
 

How You Can Help 
- Volunteer at educational programs and 

community events 

- Make a donation to support our advocacy and 

outreach efforts 

- Help raise awareness by sharing our mission 

with others 

- Attend events and spread the word about 

boating safety 

Contact Us 
🌐 www.saybrookbreakwater.com 

📧 saybrookbreakwater@outlook.com 

📞 (860) 389-8108 

 

 
 

Scan our QR Code for more info 
 

 

http://www.saybrookbreakwater.com/

